
Mountain Laurel Quilt Guild
February 2025

Message from the President:

Our Next Meeting
1:00pm Tuesday, Feb. 4th

Lois E . Harrill Senior Center
Weather permitting

Greetings Guild Members,

It is an absolutely gorgeous afternoon in the High Country; the sky is nearly cloudless and a beautiful Carolina 
blue :); you’d never know there are about 4 inches of snow melting in my yard and the driveway continues to 
freeze and thaw on a daily basis. I did not like canceling our meeting and workshop but it seems that was the 
correct decision. I hope you are now able to get out and didn’t experience any difficulties during the winter 
weather. Perhaps February will be different!

Please plan to join us on Tuesday, February 4, 1:00 at the senior center for our meeting and program. Bring 
those “Show and Shares” and any friends that might enjoy joining us. It will be good to see everyone and catch 
up on recent happenings. And please consider displaying a couple of your quilts at APP State on Saturday, 
February 8. This is a tremendous opportunity for guild outreach and to share with a large part of the 
community. Please let me know ASAP if you are available for an hour or so. We need to let the planners know 
numbers as they are providing lunch for our group.

Weather permitting, I’ll see you soon!

Beth

“I’m looking up in the sky and I have no idea which cloud has all my data...”
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Newsletter submissions are due on 
or before the 25th of each month 
to:
MountainLaurelQuiltGuild1@gmail.com

Please include “Newsletter submission” 
in the subject line.

Membership
We are currently at 34 members. 

Membership cards will be 
available for pickup at the 

business meeting in February, for 
those who haven't already picked 

them up. Please see me if you 
need the pattern or a kit for 

making your name badge. Hope 
you all are staying warm, and am 
looking forward to seeing you in 

February!

Treasurer's Report for Feb. 2025:
 
Beginning balance        $5,273.93
 
Check #941                   $39.98  for 
website domain
 
Ending balance            $5,233.95
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Happy Birthday

Betty Minick  2/10
Selina Anderson 2/13
Sue Corcoran 2/28

Inclement Weather Guidelines

From the Bylaws, Article VII - 
Meetings
"...If schools are closed in 
Watauga County on the 
scheduled meeting date due to 
weather conditions, the Guild 
meeting for that month will be 
canceled."

Sunshine Committee Chair

We are in need of a person to 
take on the responsibilities of 
this position. 
Please contact Beth Reavis if 
you are interested.
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